
August
Seventeenth
1936.

Dear Sir:

In the absence of Principal Morgan 
I write to acknowledge receipt of your letter of August 
1th and to say that it will be placed before the Principal 
immediately upon his return.

Yours truly,

Jean Chamblin Esq.,
New York Unit of farvioe, 
11 West 42nd Street,
New York, N.Y.
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